
Reminders

Please remember fees must be cleared by the end of each week. If a reminder letter/text has to be sent then please remember a charge of £5.00 for a letter and £2.00 for a text will be made. If accounts are outstanding by more than a week then the Big Top have the right to cancel any more bookings without notice. Please pay direct to the club and not to the school office. Thank you.
Ventura Events
On Tuesday 8th May the club had a visit from Ventura Events, who brought a variety of animals for the children to see. All the children who attended said they had a great time.
There are Photo’s in The Big Top scrap books and on the notice board.
Half Term/Inset day

Please remember the club will be closed week beginning Monday 4th June for half term and on Monday 11th June for an Inset day at Meryfield School. The Big Top re opens on Tuesday 12th June.
Jubilee tea

On Friday 1st June the club will be holding a Jubilee tea party to celebrate the Diamond Jubilee. There will be games party food and prizes. There will also be a raffle to raise some much needed money for the club. The children can bring party clothes to change into if they wish, red, white and blue The party will finish at 5.30pm. 
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Questionnaire
I would like to thank all the children who completed the recent questionnaire.

All the children who completed this questionnaire are really happy at The Big Top, which is great to know. We will look into obtaining some of the new toys you have requested as soon as we can.
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